Department of Fish and Wildlife

Region Six e 48 Devonshire Road e Montesano, Washington 98563-9618 e (360) 249-4628 ¢ FAX (360) 664-0689

March 3, 2020

Dear Washington Coastal Pink Shrimper:

You are invited to attend a meeting to discuss issues affecting the Washington pink shrimp fishery. This
meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 24 from 10:00 am to 12:00 pm at the WDFW Region 6
office at Montesano, WA. The purpose of this meeting is to seek your input on and share information on
the following topics:

¢ Fishery Season — Delayed Start
o Conservation Initiatives — Bycatch reporting, LEDs, Logbooks
e Fishery Monitoring and Research
Your attendance is highly encouraged as we are interested in hearing from you.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact either of us.

Sincerely,

o L Shgo—

Lorna Wargo
Coastal Mdrine Fish Science Manager

cc: Kirt Hughes
Larry Phillips



